UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

MAR 0 ¢ 1280

Mr. Thomas M. Gerusky, Director
Bureau of Radiological Health
Pennsylvania Dept. of Environmental

kesources
P. 0. Box 2063
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17120

% 7

Dear Mr. Gerusky:

ks a followup to Sue Weissberg's telephone call to your office last
veek, we will no longer be notifying your office in advance of the
waste shipments from Three Mile Island.

Please write to the following address 1¢ ting General Public Utilities
know whether or not you wish to continue to be notified regarding the
waste shipments from Three Mile Island travelling through your State:

Mr. Robert Arnold, Sr. Vice President
General Public Utilities

Box 480

Middletown, Pennsylvania 77057

If yéur State wishes to continue to be notified, please send Mr. Arnold
the name and telephone number of the person or persons to be notified.
Please send a copy of your letter to our office.

Sincerely,
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G. Wayne Kerr, Acting Director
Office of State Programs

v;ﬁ}/‘R. Arnold
cc: J. Collins
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